
Dress Code: LPS Homecoming Dance

This is a Semi-Formal Event

Females:
Strapless dresses, spaghetti strap dresses, one strap dress and/or halter top dress that
comply with the below standards are APPROVED dresses for Forthcoming.

● Dresses should be modestly cut in the front so as not to show too much cleavage;
plunging necklines are not permitted.

● Two-piece or see-through tops or bra-top-type dresses are not acceptable.
● “Mesh” that attaches a bra top to a shirt bottom, thus making a one-piece dress is not

acceptable.
● Dresses may not be cut below the bust line on the sides. With your arms down at your

side, if flesh touches flesh below the bust line on the sides, the dress is inappropriate.
● Midriffs should not be exposed. All dresses must cover the midriff region and be modes

in style with no sheer fabric.
● Slits in dress should not be higher than finger-tip length.
● Dresses with cut-outs in the front or back of the dress are not acceptable.
● Undergarments should be covered by the dress and should not be visible.

Undergarments cannot be used to meet dress code guidelines.
● All dress alterations must be permanent. – No quick fixes at the door will be made in

order to make the dress acceptable. Pinning or taping will not suffice as an alteration for
a dress.

● No cover-ups will be allowed over a dress in order to make them meet dress code.
● Students must be properly dressed for admittance into the dance.

Males:

● Expected attire for the gentlemen is dress slacks, shirt and tie.
● Appropriate footwear must be worn at all times. No tennis shoes, flip flops, etc.
● No jeans or shorts.
● No cut-off shirts, t-shirts or tank tops may be worn under the suit jacket as a suit shirt.
● Non-formal headwear will not be allowed: i.e. baseball caps, do rags, bandannas, etc.

Formal dress hats that go with a tuxedo or suit are acceptable.

Please Remember: if you are bringing a guest that is not an LPS student, it is your
responsibility to make him/her aware of our dress code policy for Homecoming and ensure
they comply with our expectations. It is also your responsibility to have the “outside date” form
filled out and returned to Mrs.Bowden by 9/20/23. If there is not an approved form, your date
will NOT be allowed into the dance.



Homecoming is a special night for LPS students; we hope to maintain the integrity and formality
of this special occasion by implementing a respectable and appropriate dress code. There are a
multitude of beautiful, tasteful and appropriate dresses, suits and attire available for
Homecoming. Any student should seek prior approval concerning his/her attire if questions
remain. Student safety is the primary concern when it comes to students coming and going at
Homecoming. Please be reminded that once a student(s) leave the Homecoming dance and/or
school grounds, he/she will not be permitted to re-enter the dance.


